
   
 

Regency Pickleball Club 2024 Preview 
By Bob Zyontz 

 

 

Greetings Regency Picklers. As my first official act of 2024, I would like to extend 

a very Happy and Healthy New Year to all members of our Pickleball Club and 

their families from the Board of Directors.  

 

Now down to the business at hand. Despite the weather getting colder, the Board’s 

activities are heating up. We have been meeting since last November to assess 

2023 so we can use what’s worked to develop our plans for 2024. Based on what 

we’ve learned, we are in the process of finalizing the Club’s expanded activities 

for the year.  

 

Our goal is to continue to build and sustain a vibrant and inclusive pickleball 

community here at Regency. We plan to achieve that goal by: 

 

• Developing a series of exciting, engaging events to maximize the usage of 

our new, six-court Pickleball Center. 

 

• Attracting new members to the group. 

 

• Ensuring that each member gets the most value and satisfaction from their 

Club membership. 

 

While our 2024 plans crystallize, here’s a snapshot of some of the action items 

we’ve already completed, and others that are in the works: 

 

• Bill Shuzman has been named to the Board as Recording Secretary by a 

unanimous vote. He will be responsible for keeping the minutes of all 

meetings of the Board and Club.   

 

• The Club’s revised by-laws were formally adopted on November 14, 2023, 

and have been posted to our TeamReach site.  



   
 

• Minutes of each Board meeting are available upon request. Please direct 

message Bill Shuzman. 

 

• Working on plans for a major pickleball season “Kickoff” party to be held in 

conjunction with the ribbon-cutting ceremony for our much-anticipated 

Pickleball Center. It’s going to be an event you won’t want to miss.  

 

• Taking a fresh look at how we structure, schedule, and execute our 

tournaments, leagues, and other activities.  

 

• Exploring the viability of offering Regency Pickleball Club-branded multi-

generational apparel (shirts, hats, visors) for members to purchase for 

themselves, their children, and their grandchildren.   

 

This is simply the tip of the proverbial iceberg. There’s going to be plenty of 

pickleball to be played in 2024, and six spanking new courts to play it on. Can’t 

wait to share what fun and excitement is in store for you all this year and announce 

when our outdoor season will begin. So, get ready to paddle up, and… 

 

Come Pickle with US! 

 

 

 

 
This article appeared in the January 2024 issue of the Regency Reporter. 

 

 


